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NEWSLETTER February 2008
St Crux Day

Many thanks to all those who helped with the fund raising day at St Crux in York on Friday 8th February.  The day was extremely successful, raising £1032 towards the cost of Jubilee Park – this amount of money represents around 25% of the annual running costs of the Park.
We were fortunate in having a fine day (almost spring-like in fact!) and the band of 18 people who helped at various stages of the day had a busy but enjoyable time.  The contributions of cakes, biscuits, books & bric-a-brac from many villagers ensured that the day was a big success and it is an exercise that we are likely to repeat next year.  Once again many thanks for your support. 
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 Bric-a-brac, 


 books and 


cakes stalls outside St Crux

[image: image4.jpg]


 
[image: image5.jpg]


 
[image: image6.jpg]



The “café” inside

Village Fete 14-15 June 2008
After the success of the live groups at the fete last year the committee are planning something even bigger for this year’s fete.  During the weekend of 14-15 June it is planned to have a Civil War Re-enactment and camp around the village and in the church yard.  This will be coupled with a ceilidh on the village green on Saturday evening after the fete.  It is hoped to make this a real village event with something for everyone – make a note in your diary now!  More details will be given later.
Fangfoss & Bolton Jubilee Park Company.  Company Number 5338789

All enquiries to Richard Allen 01759 368498 or Bob Broughton 01759 368125

